
As a vital part of the health care continuum, we will continue to accept 
new residents and offer assisted living solutions to those who need them.

Our NUMBER ONE priority is the health, safety and comfort of our residents. To limit 

their exposure to COVID-19, we have implemented the following:
 

	 ·	 Any new move-in must be asymptomatic and follow the same isolation guidelines 

		  as our residents.

	 ·	 Intentional infection prevention and protocols and enhanced staff training include 

		  frequent cleaning and disinfecting at the community.

	 ·	 Doors are secured 24/7.

	 ·	 Visitor limitations are in action, and residents are asked to remain in their apartments.

	 ·	 Communication with family members is being aided by cell phones, computer apps, 

		  Zoom, Facetime, Skype, One Day videos and other creative means.

	 ·	 All outings and programs involving outside vendors have been discontinued along 

		  with communal dining. Residents are dining in their apartments.

	 ·	 Additional guidance from the CDC and state and local health departments 

		  is being continually monitored and followed. 
 

Thank you for your SUPPORT as we continue our mission of SERVING seniors 

in our area and within our COMMUNITY!
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